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This bill will increase taxes and we are already burdened enough.  Bike Lanes and 

paths will not help rural Oregonians have more access to transportation.  Reducing 

car lanes to accommodate bikes creates traffic delays in smaller communities.  

Providing bus service to small towns will be cost prohibitive.  


